
Thursday, January 5, 2017 
Tudor Area Community Council Meeting Minutes 

First Church of God on MacInnes & Tudor 
  

 
Jake Tuckerman, chair, called the meeting to order at 7:13 p.m.  Last month’s meeting 
minutes were approved, pending simple edits.   
 
Assembly Report:  Dick Traini was present and gave us a report. He’s been attending a 
number of marijuana related meetings and they’re discussing the possible sales tax, 2% on 
goods and services possible but a number of steps left to be taken before anything will 
happen. He talked about taxi cabs in the city as well. 
 
Legislative Report:  Andy Josephson was present and gave us a report. This next session 
he’ll be co-chairman of natural resources committee, vice-chairman of legislative budget and 
audit committee, and on labor and commerce committee. 
Samantha Harris spoke for Berta Gardner. They’ll be working with Andy on the tax credit 
disclosure. There is a town hall meeting coming up at the L.I.O. January 7, 10:30am, 2nd floor. 
They’re gearing up for session! 
 
Old Business:  We discussed briefly the MacInnes/Tudor intersection safety hazards. 
 
New Business:   After discussion among the five members present, the following are the officers 

for the coming year:  President, Deanne Tuckerman; Vice President, Tod Butler; Secretary, Jake 

Tuckerman; Members-at-large, Colleen Carlson, Sean Carlson, Richard Newman. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Colleen Carlson, TACC Secretary 
 
 

 


